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INFRASTRUCTURE COSTS, ROE HIGHWAY STAGE 8 AND NARROWS RAIL LINK 

636. Hon MURRAY CRIDDLE to the parliamentary secretary representing the Minister for Planning 
and Infrastructure:   

In line with yesterday’s statement by the leader of the Government in the Legislative Council, Hon Kim Chance, 
that I should be given a briefing from the Department for Planning and Infrastructure about the cost of Roe 
Highway stage 8 and the rail infrastructure required from the Perth yards to the Narrows Bridge rail link, I ask - 

(1) Can a briefing to outline the cost of these two important pieces of infrastructure be arranged?   
(2) If not, why not?   

Hon GRAHAM GIFFARD replied: 
I thank the member for some notice of this question.  
(1) Yes.  I will ask the minister’s office to contact the member’s office to make the necessary arrangements. 
(2) Not applicable.   
 


